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You are invited to a Meeting of the Parish Council on Monday 10th March 2025 at 7.30pm at  
Blofield Courthouse for the purpose of transacting the following business.  

 
Agenda  

   
1. Welcome and Introduction to the meeting by Chair 
 
2. To consider apologies for absence 
 
3. To receive Declarations of Interest and requests for dispensation on items on the Agenda 
 
4. Open Forum - for parishioners to raise questions on and/or make statements about matters on the 

agenda and to receive a report from the District Councillor and County Councillor 
 
5. To report on matters arising not on the Agenda: for information only 
 
6. PLANNING  
6.1. Application: 2025/0423 

Proposal:  Single storey front extension, two storey side extension and single storey rear extension  
Location: The Granary, Braydeston, Blofield, NR13 5AP 

 
7. To receive an update from NCC Children’s Services site visit to the old school site and discuss 

access to the new playground for August 2025 (SJS) 
 

8. To note the removal of the hedging in March 2025 to allow the new access point to be created (EB) 
 

9. To note and approve work on Blofield Courthouse Solicitors room and external damp issues (EB) 
 

10. To approve obtaining revised running costs of a community hub from FMG (SJS) 
 

11. To confirm the date of the next Meeting of the Parish Council – Monday 24th March 2025 at 7:30pm 
at Blofield Courthouse  

 
12. To confirm the date of the Annual Meeting of the Parish – Thursday 27th March 2025 at 7:30pm at 

Heathlands Community Centre 
 

13. To resolve to pass a formal resolution (under the public bodies and admissions to meetings act 
1960) to exclude the press and the public for the remaining agenda items (SD) 

 
14. To discuss the possibility of the Blofield Preschool relocating to the year 6 classroom and 

associated business plan  
 

15. To receive an update from the Margaret Harker Hall committee / parish council meeting 
 

16. To review parish council funding for the proposed new community hub  
 
 
 

Sarah Osbaldeston  Parish Clerk     25 February 2025 

 
 

Under regulations, any person may take photographs, film and audio-record the proceedings and report on all 
public meetings.  If you do not wish to be filmed / recorded, please notify the clerk prior to the start of the meeting.  
The Council has a policy available on request. 
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